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Parent-teacher conferences are 
coming up next week. Please review 
the time you signed up for as well as 
the reminder slip sent home to see 
your time. I look forward to the great 
conversations we will have.  
 
Don’t forget to complete a parent survey 
so I can tailor the conversations to your 

specific wants and needs. 
 

Literacy: The students finished up 
their French culture research and now 
they are working on adding that 
culture into their own Cinderella story 
or play with a group. In small group 
reading we have been focusing on the 
heavy standards for this unit such as 
main idea of multiple paragraphs and 
text features. 

  
Math: Students concluded their 
learning of unit 6 with a test on Friday. 
Monday will begin Unit 7.  
 

Spelling: Next week’s pattern will be 
double final consonant. 
 

Writing & Social Studies: We are still 
working on our fiction unit and 
switching off days with Social Studies. 
The students learned about geography 
this week, mainly focusing on 
landforms.  

 

 Friday, February 24: Family Activity 
Night 

 Monday, February 27-Thursday, March 
2nd: Parent Teacher Conferences 

 Wednesday, March 1st: Early Dismissal 

 Friday, March 3rd: Book Orders Due 

 March 13-17th: Spring Break 

 
Starting Monday, we will have a 

volunteer in the classroom to start 
Junior Achievement. This will be almost 

every day for the next few weeks! 


